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Greetings parents and families,

It is my honor to introduce myself as your new Principal for Chesterbrook Academy –
Oswego. My name is Tracy Diaz and I can assure you that I share in this school’s
commitment to caring for your children each and every day while providing them a
safe, world-class learning environment. 

I come to Chesterbrook having earned my degree in Early Childhood Education from
Elmhurst College and Business Management from Rasmussen College. I have worked
as an AssistantTeacher, Lead Teacher, Assistant Director and Acting Director in the
Early Childhood field for more than 20 years. 

In addition to my role as Principal, I am first and foremost a mother and wife. My
oldest, Spencer, will be heading off to Florida Gulf Coast University this December.
Audrie is in 6 th grade at Wayne Elementary and my youngest Madeline, who is 4, will
be joining our Pre-K program come January. 

I am excited to get to know all of you and your families here at Chesterbrook
Academy. I believe that communication is key to success and strong relationships. My
door is always open, please feel free to reach out with any questions/concerns or just
pop in to say hello!

Sincerely,

Tracy Diaz


